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We are proud to share that Attorney Intel has named
Akerman Litigation Partner James Rogers to its “Top
25 Energy and Natural Resources Attorneys of 2025.”
Attorneys are selected for the list based on their
critical role in shaping the legal and regulatory
frameworks that govern the oil, gas, and renewables
industries, as well as utilities and environmental
infrastructure.

James is based in Houston and represents clients in
complex commercial litigation, focusing on the
industrial and energy sectors, trade secrets,
restrictive covenants, unfair competition, insurance
coverage, and price redetermination proceedings. He
has first-chaired multiple trials and arbitrations in
Texas, Florida, Missouri, California, and
internationally on behalf of both plaintiffs and
defendants. He represents clients in oil and gas,
energy, petrochemical, accounting, insurance,
aviation, and products liability disputes. In addition,
he provides guidance on matters pertaining to the
enforcement of commercial security rights, lien
litigation, wrongful foreclosures, construction, and
asset acquisition disputes.

Click here to view this news.
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